
 

 

Summer 2 
Class news 

 
As we start our final half term it is unbelievable how fast the year has 
gone. This term is a busy one full of exciting events.   
This term our topic is  Pirates and under the sea. The children have 
already been busy writing about pirates and making up stories. We will 
also be finding out things that live under the sea and reading the story 
of The Rainbow fish. 
Please check bags daily for notes which may be sent home. Thank you. 
 

RE Topics  
 
The topics for this term are : 
Nursery - Special words 
Reception -  Being responsible 
 
We also promote our school values through our  
worship. This term’s value is Hope and Happiness. 

Support at home 
 
In this final term we are continuing to encourage Reception children 
to complete their work independently in readiness for Year 1. Please 
continue supporting them at home by: 
 Encouraging them to write sentences by themselves 
 Going over all words and sounds and checking they are applying 

them as they read and write 
 Practising forming numbers and applying number skills 
 Sharing reading books regularly 
 
Nursery : 
 Practise letter recognition of Phase 2 sounds 
 Writing names and short words 
 Number recognition and counting 



Reading books 
 
Please continue to read with your child as often as 
you can. Encourage them to read as many words as 
possible by sight and by applying their blends to read 
unknown words. 

Phonics 
 
We are continuing to assess your children in 
phonics. Please support them with quick  
recognition of sounds and words from all phases.  

PE  
 
Please ensure that all children have a named PE kit in 
school. We will be starting our practices for sports day 
in the next couple of weeks. 

Keeping healthy 
 
Thank you for your support in sending snack money 
each Monday. The children are enjoying a selection of 
snacks.  Please remember to send a water bottle each 
day especially now we are hopefully due for some warm-
er weather! The children are encouraged to drink regu-
larly throughout the day. Please also ensure your child 
has a sunhat and suncream is applied before they come to school. 
 



 
 
Oscar Owl will be making his final weekend visits. He  
has loved all his weekends away and the children are now 
enjoying looking back at his visits from earlier in the year. 

Please remember we are available most days after school if you need to 
speak to us. You can also leave a note in the reading diary or email the 
school office. If you have any problems, big or small please let us know 
so we can help resolve them. Thank you. 

Dates for the term 
 

 June 15th— World cup activities 
 July 6th—Summer fair 
 July 13th—Sports afternoon 
 July 17th—Parents evening (open door) 3.30-5pm 
 July 18th—Summer disco 
 July 19th—End of term service 1.30pm 
 July 20th—Break up 
  
 

Pirate day June 29th 
 
In return for tombola and bottle 
donations for the summer fair 
please can Owls come dressed as 
pirates. We will be having a pirate 
themed day!!! 


